
April 26, 2019 

A huge thank you to all of you who took the time to 
respond to our survey!

In order to be responsive to the needs of our families and 
consider future plans, we sent the annual surveys via email a few 
weeks ago. 

We were thrilled with the response rate and responses from our 
families. We received feedback from almost half of the families 
(46) and there was a nice distribution across programs: Toddler 
Program (TP), Children's House (CH), Lower Elementary (LE), 
Upper Elementary (UE) and Middle School (MS). Many families 
shared their appreciation for what Hilltop offers, and some had 
useful suggestions for how we could improve. Below is a 
summary of the responses along with additional information to 
share. 

Click here for the Parent Survey Results

If there is anything you would like to discuss further, please 
contact me, Tamara. 

https://files.constantcontact.com/2ae23de0101/628e511d-fbd9-4e3f-831d-abde409900be.pdf
mailto:tmount@hilltopmontessori.org

